From: <u>Efrain Silva</u>
To: <u>Linda Amidon</u>

Subject: FW: Child Care Allocation 2013-2014

Date: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 5:03:50 PM

From: Lilia Sandoval Neidiffer

Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 1:01 PM

To: Becky Green; Efrain Silva **Cc:** Ted Ceasar; Todd Finnell

Subject: Child Care Allocation 2013-2014

Hello Becky

I received notification today for our allocation for 2013-14, which is s \$71,069 for child care. I am going to honor my word and reserve the \$50,000 for child care as agreed and our meeting in April 2013. In fact, I have set aside the entire amount allocated for child care this year.

I just want to remind you that what I pay will depend on the students that are being served and eligible for payment through CalWORKs Counseling Program. I would like to suggest a meeting for November to review what has been spent up to the end of Fall 2013. This would allow us to have an idea of the what has been spent up to this point and our remaining budget for Spring 2014.

If you are providing child care services for students who <u>are exempt</u>, they can also be paid through our program if funding is available. However, in order for me to cover the child care expenses, I must see the student at least once per each semester during the time that child care services were covered through this program. The students who are exempt are listed as Exempt on the List of Students in CalWORKs. This list is sent to Lency at the end of each month.

Have a great day,

Lilia Sandoval Neidiffer CalWORKs Counselor Imperial Valley College 760-355-6129